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Upcoming events

The Country Women’s Association Ballarat is hosting a 
Seniors Forum and Mini Expo.  Come along to this exciting 
event.
Date: June 14th 2018,
Time: 9:30am arrival for 10:00am start , 
Where: Ballarat Greyhounds Function Room, Cnr Rubicon 
and Sutton St, Ballarat

Do you want to know more about your medical rights or 
how to support a client or family member to plan for their 
medical needs? All are welcome to attend an upcoming 
information session and hear from Bill O’Shea. Bill is the 
current Chair of the Law Institute’s Elder Law Section and 
also co-hosts a segment on ABC radio each week. 
Date: June 21st 2018
Time: 3:30pm-5:30pm
Where: Ballarat Community Health, Lucas
RSVP:  louisef@bchc.org.au or RogerM@bchc.org.au
Phone: 53384518

” Your voice, your choice”  come and learn how to help 
older people understand the importance of choosing the 
right person as their Power of Attorney.  The Office of the 
Public Advocate is offering this insightful session to support 
community members. 
Date: 20th September 2018
Time: 10am – 12pm
Where: Ballarat Community Health, 12 Lilburne St, Lucas

What’s been happening:

The “Conversation Seeds’’ workshop was held in 
April, facilitated by Gary Ferguson from Seniors 
Rights Victoria.  Over 37 representatives from 
organisations and community groups attended this 
session.  Those that attended said it was a valuable 
and informative session and supported them to start 
the conversation with older people about elder 
abuse. 

Network members can get tips for actions in the new 
“Helpful Hints for Actions Guide’’ This guide lists lots 
of ideas that your organisation or group can do to 
address Elder Abuse.  

Looking for information about what support services 
are available for people experiencing elder abuse.  
The new Elder Abuse Referral Brochure details 
services available in the local area.  

These new resources are available on the BCH 
website: https://bchc.org.au/services/elder-abuse-
prevention or contact Roger Moulton if you would 
like a copy of these resources.

Welcome to the first Newsletter for the Elder Abuse Prevention Network.  The June 2018 edition will feature information 
about upcoming events, latest news and new resources available to support Elder Abuse Prevention Network Members.  
As always our knowledgeable Engagement Officer Roger Moulton is available to support members to take action to 
prevent Elder Abuse. 

https://bchc.org.au/services/elder-abuse-prevention
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Do you need further support? 

These resources are available to help:

 Becoming a member of the Elder Abuse Prevention 
Network

 Elder Abuse Prevention Network Membership form
 Information Guide – Where to find information about 

Elder Abuse Prevention
 Helpful hints for Actions
 Referral Brochure

Resources are available at: 
https://bchc.org.au/services/elder-abuse-prevention or
contact Roger Moulton if you would like a copy of these 
resources.

Federation University
Student Placement

Donna Tucker, Federation University Student is embarking 
on an exciting student placement at Ballarat Community 
Health for the next 4 weeks. Donna will be identifying 
services and supports for people experiencing elder abuse 
in the Central Highlands area. From this a brochure 
outlining the nature of elder abuse and the appropriate 
referral pathways will be developed. This will support 
organisations and community groups to respond 
appropriately to members of the community who may 
disclose alleged abuse. The resource will be promoted to 
the network and broader community. Donna will be 
contacting some of the network members over the next few 
weeks. 

For further information
Please contact Roger Moulton or Louise 
Feery
p 03 5338 4518   
e RogerM@bchc.org.au

Follow up information sessions:
Follow up information sessions will be available for 
all  network members to support them to talk about 
elder abuse and raise awareness. Please contact 
Roger Moulton to arrange a time.
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